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Oakenhall Medical Practice 
Patient Participation Group Meeting 

Thursday 10 March 2022 
12:30 – 13:30 

 
 

Attendance 
 
Ms C   PPG Member 
Lisa Ellison  Practice Manager/Note Taker 
Mrs H   PPG Member 
Mrs H   PPG Member 
Mrs L   PPG Member 
Mr P   PPG Member 
Mrs S   PPG Member/Chair 
Mrs T   PPG Member 
Mrs W   PPG Member 
 

  Actions 

1. Welcome & Introductions 
 
The Chair of the Patient Participation Group welcomed everyone to the 
meeting – which is the first to be held since commencement of the Covid 19 
Pandemic.   
 
The Chair wished to express the Patient Participation Group’s appreciation 
and thanks to all the staff at Oakenhall Medical Practice who continued to 
provide a health service to the patients at Oakenhall Medical Practice during 
the pandemic. 
 
As this was the first meeting no formal agenda had been set.  

 

2. Matters Arising 
 
Hucknall Cavell Centre: 
 
It was discussed that plans to site the new Cavell Centre are on-going. The 
chair had attended an exhibition on the proposed  at the Cavell Centre at the  
Hucknall Library on the 1st of November 2021. The information included 
information on potential sites and proposed timelines.  
 
It was discussed that more patient engagement would be welcomed, and the 
Chairperson would contact the MP for Sherwood to enquire on the plans for 
this. 
 
Lisa Ellison commented that the practice has been invited to participate in 
proposals for the Hucknall Cavell Centre and attends monthly meetings.  The 
Practice Manager advised that she would request further patient engagement 
opportunities. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action 
 
 
 
Action 
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Patient Appointments: 
 
The Patient Participation Group discussed appointment availability.  Lisa 
Ellison (Practice Manager) advised that this had been increased over the 
Winter months (December – March) for both Doctors and Nurses 
appointments due to Winter Funding programme that had been provided to all 
practices, to help with the expected increase in patient access to GP 
Practices.  This programme was due to finish at the end of March 2022.  
 
Future Meetings: 
 
It was discussed that future meetings would alternate between midday 
(commencing at 12:30) and afternoons (commencing at 17:30), to ensure the 
opportunity for patient representation.  
 
Date of Next Meeting: 
 
27 April 2022 at 12:30 
 

 


